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Exterior painting of our church and rectory has now been completed, and
the  buildings  look  beautiful.  The  scope  of  work  also  included  inner-
courtyard surfaces, stairs leading up to Fr. Norman’s apartment and the
porch area outside his entry door. The vestibule of the church has been
revitalized, as have the two signs outside the church. The 5 th Avenue sign
has a new protective cover.

All of this has been possible by the generosity of those listed below and by
those who made donations at Mass collections, but whose names were not
known.

It had been announced before the project began that we were hopeful to
have  benefactors  to  “sponsor”  the  church  ($5,000)  and  the  rectory
($3,000), each figure being about half the cost of painting that building.
We were blessed to have two anonymous donors. Only in this way was it
possible, along with significant gifts by others on this list, to complete the
project without use of parish funds. Thank you so much for the generous
financial support by those who have supported this and other important
past projects to keep our parish up-to-date and welcoming to all.
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